
 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Re: Request to Provide Tentative Visit Dates for EBSB Programme 

Dear Ek Bharat Shrestha Bharat Team, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

Regarding your email about providing tentative visit dates for the EBSB programme, I'm sorry 
to inform you that we are currently unable to finalize the dates. We have encountered some 
scheduling conflicts and logistical issues that we're still working to resolve. 

I understand the importance of this visit and assure you that we are doing our best to coordinate 
with the paired institution. We will get back to you with the proposed dates as soon as possible. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this might cause and appreciate your understanding and 
patience. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Ms. Soumya Bansal  
Nodal Officer  
Ek Bharat Shreshta Bharat  
TIAS, New Delhi 

 


